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Hello, 

I am writing again to ask that you lift the mask mandate for Pima County, ESPECIALLY for school age 
children. Your recent lifting of some restrictions excludes school children, and they're the ones who need the 
restrictions lifted the most. You are elected representatives of the people, and should not overreach your 
authority to say that parents can't make those decisions for their own children. It should be up to each individual 
family to decide what is best for their children. Also, the negative health impacts of masks for children are 
obvious, watching a child with a mask for ten minutes makes the negative impacts obvious. Instead of making 
decisions for every family when you don't interact with them or know them, please respect each person's 
freedom and lift the mandate entirely. 

Also I want to thank Supervisor Steve Christy for his recent letter I received in the mail, where he recognized 
my comments and detailed his commitment to stand for the will of the people. I appreciate you Steve Christy! 
And it's people like you that the people of Arizona want in positions of authority. 

Thank you, 

Bethany DeKorte 
9205 N Sugar Foot Dr Tucson AZ 
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